
 

 
4 August 2020 

 

ASX Announcement 

Impact of Stage 4 restrictions in Victoria 

Autosports Group Limited (ASX: ASG) is a luxury automotive group operating new car dealerships, vehicle service 
facilities and collision repair facilities across Queensland, New South Wales and Victoria.  Autosports Group 
operates four dealerships including service centres and two collision repair facilities in the Greater Melbourne area. 

Following a declaration by the Victorian Government of a State of Disaster in Victoria necessitating the introduction 
of Stage 4 restrictions, Autosports Group is assessing the impact the restrictions may have on the business.   

Under the Stage 4 Restrictions, new vehicle showrooms will be closed for on-site sales for the next six weeks, 
however the sales departments will continue to work remotely in order to facilitate contactless vehicle deliveries 
and new vehicle sales enquiries. 

Our Melbourne based vehicle service and collision repair facilities will remain open for our customers in accordance 
with Victorian Government guidelines.  Autosports Group will continue to work with the Victorian Government and 
ensure our businesses maintain strict safety protocols.  The health and safety of our staff and customers remains 
our highest priority during this time. 

 
 
For more information contact:  
 

Nick Pagent Caroline Raw 
Chief Executive Officer Company Secretary and General Counsel 
(02) 8753 2888 (02) 8753 2888 
Investor@autosportsgroup.com.au Investor@autosportsgroup.com.au 

This announcement was approved by Chief Executive Officer. 
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